
 
  

 
  

 
  

 
 

 
  

 

neighbourhood plans 

From:	 D Watts 
Sent:	 15 December 2017 07:19 
To:	 neighbourhood plans 
Cc:	 Pickhaver, David; Planning 
Subject:	 Reg 16 response to submitted Neighbourhood Plans for Torquay, Paignton and Brixham 

Peninsular 
Attachments:	 2017-12-15 PNF Reg16 response Letter to Council (Sent).pdf 

To Spatial Planning 

Please see attached our formal representation to all three submitted Neighbourhood Plans for consideration by the 
Independent Examiners. 

Yours faithfully 

David Watts 
Chairman, Paignton Neighbourhood Plan Forum 
http://www.paigntonneighbourhoodplan.org.uk/ 
Tel: 

The Forum consists of volunteers from our local community who give their time to help make our town a better 
place. This email and any attachments are intended for the named recipient(s) only and may contain information that 
is confidential or privileged.  If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete 
this email. 
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PAIGNTON NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM 
• Blatchcombe 

• Clifton with Maidenway 

• Goodrington, Roselands & Hookhills 

• Paignton Town 
• Preston 

15 December 2017 
By email to: neighbourhood.plans@torbay.gov.uk 
Neighbourhood Plans 
Torbay Council 
Spatial Planning, 
Electric House 
Castle Circus 
Torquay 
TQ1 3DR 

Dear Independent Examiners (as yet unknown) 

Torquay Neighbourhood Plan 
Paignton Neighbourhood Plan 
Brixham Peninsular Neighbourhood Plan 

This letter of representation is made in response to the Regulation 16 consultation being 
carried out by Torbay Council on the above plans that requires all responses to be 
submitted by no later than 9am on Monday 18 December 2017. 

The Paignton Neighbourhood Forum is the designated “approved body” for the submitted 
Paignton Neighbourhood Plan and designated Neighbourhood Area. 

On 14 December 2017 our Forum confirmed that the proposals contained in the submitted 
Neighbourhood Plans for both Torquay and Brixham Peninsular are consistent with and 
complimentary to the proposals contained in the submitted Paignton Neighbourhood Plan. 

The Forum therefore supports the proposals contained in all three submitted 
Neighbourhood Plans and wishes to participate in any Hearing held into any of the three 
submitted Plans. 

Please ensure this representation is passed onto the Independent Examiners of each of the 
Neighbourhood Plans in accordance with Regulation 17 of the Neighbourhood Plan 
Regulations of 2012. 

Yours sincerely 

David Watts 

Chairman, Paignton Neighbourhood Plan Forum 

c.c.	 Mike Parkes, Forum Secretary 
David Pickhaver, Senior Planning Officer, Torbay Council 
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